
DORCHESTER LIVING
Land at Phase 9, Heyford Park, Camp Road

9. NEXT STEPS & TIMESCALES

REVIEW ALL FEEDBACK RECEIVED AND FINALISE 
PROPOSALS

OCTOBER 2016:

 
NOVEMBER 2016: 

SPRING 2017:

SUBMIT PLANNING APPLICATION TO CHERWELL 
DISTRICT COUNCIL

LIKELY DETERMINATION OF PLANNING APPLICATION

Thank you for taking the time to attend 
Dorchester Living’s public exhibition 
for its proposals to develop a new 
residential scheme. 

We hope that you have found today 
useful and would be grateful if you 
would take the time to complete and 
submit a feedback form to tell us what 
you think. You can do this by either 
placing the form in the box provided, 
or by returning this to us within seven 
days of this event or alternatively using 
the email address listed below. 

Following today’s exhibition, 
Dorchester Living will review all 
feedback received before finalising its 
proposals.

All of the written feedback we receive 
from this event will be recorded 
verbatim and will be included in a 
Statement of Community Involvement 
that will be submitted to the Council as 
part of the planning application.

Should you have any further questions 
or comments or if you would like 
to discuss the plans with the team 
following this exhibition, you are 
welcome to contact us using the details 
below.
 
Thank you.

Dorchester Living telephone 
number: 

01869 238200

Email: 
consultation@dorchestergrp.com
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